



## CLARENCE HOUSE LONDON SW1A 1BA

From: The Assistant Private Secretary (Commonwealth) to TRH The Prince of Wales and The Duchess of Cornwall

## Private and Confidential

21st March, 2018

Dear Mr. Bowles,

Thank you for your letter of 22nd February to The Prince of Wales and for kindly enclosing a Commonwealth Clydesdale Horse Society 100th year commemorative badge.

His Royal Highness was most grateful to you for thinking of him in this way and was touched by your kind words. He has asked me to convey his warmest congratulations to you all on reaching this incredible milestone.

Thank you once again for writing to The Prince of Wales as you did. This comes with His Royal Highness's thanks and very best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Bernadette Smith

Mr. Rod Bowles